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Sas,

Me personally, I like it in April with the cool temps plus that upper end of Pine has a good flow and is stocked
heavily already for the beginning of the season. And I do like the big water. But I also like to fish for wild trout too
and definitely those wild trout streams I think will fish better in the fall then in the spring. This is just me
thinking,but whats the chances of having two events.The Quill Gordon Summit in the spring and a Wild Trout
Jam in the fall. We all know and appreciate that you open your place up for the QG Summit in April for us all.
But not knowing how you would feel about doing it for a second time in one season. Just a thought. I know I
would attend both. Its a good time. Either way I'll be there.

 1 / 1


